
Mr. Charles J. Young 
7$ Stockton Street 
Princeton, New Jersey 

Dear Mr. Young: 

January 11, 

A plan for your swimming p,ool is currently being 
drawn. UnB6rtunately 1 due to a pleasing abundance of inquiries, 
our draftswoman will not have the plans ready prior to my trip 
West,•- Rather than have her send them along unchecked without 
a firm proposal, I will hold them until I return in early Feb~ 
ruary" If you would like a copy sent just for reference before 
I return, drop a card to the office to that effect and she -
Sally - will send along what she has. 

I have contacted the local aluminum companies and 
am getting information on what structural members are available 
in aluminum before attacking the design of the rolling cover. 
Aluminum, while casting considerably more initially, should 
shm1 a long run saving in mainten.anc e costs. I also will dis­
cuss the idea on the coast with rome other Paddock men to get 
their ideas~ I have a local structural engineer who will work 
with me on the project with the idea that only if we decide to 
build the cover; will·he receive a nominal commission. 

· I will be j,,n touch with you by mid-February with 
further details and a pool proposal. 

Very truly yours, 

PADLOCK POOL BUJLDERS 1 INC. 

HSE/dk Herb S. Ellis 


